
 
 
 

 

 

Scenes From the End of School Year 2023-2024!  
 

Once again, we thank you for your prayers as we joyfully served the families the Lord sent our way to Good Shepherd 

Lutheran School. While we all are looking forward to the change of pace the summer months bring, we will return refreshed and 

eager to begin another school year. We welcome Miss Cook as our school principal and elementary department teacher! May God 

bless the school ministry at Good Shepherd, preparing our next generation for the future God has planned for each of them.  

To God be ALL Glory! 

 Joy in Christ! ~  Mrs. T & Mrs. Irwin 
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8th Grade Graduation 

Congratulations, Katlyn! 

 

Folding the Flag for Summer 

Field Trip to Circus World in Baraboo! Water Park Day!  


